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The Phi Kappa Sigma Capital Campaign 
is moving into a new and exciting phase.  
We’ve had an initial response from many 
individuals which has put us almost 
half way towards our campaign goal of 
$1,000,000.  Now we want to expand 
our efforts and ensure that everyone has a 
chance to participate and help us over the 
finish line.
	 Our campaign class representatives 
have been working to identify the individ-
ual members of each pledge class within 
each decade.  We have found that the 
pledge class level is where most people stay 
in contact with each other, and we have 
also discovered that there is a strong desire 
to contribute to the capital campaign and 

be recognized as a pledge class.
	 We are striving to achieve 100% par-
ticipation in the capital campaign from 
each member of every pledge class, no 
matter the size of the gift.  You will be 
hearing more in the coming weeks about 
the “pledge class” challenge, and you can 
expect to hear from one of our class rep-
resentatives regarding the participation 
and giving level of your pledge class.  The 
Fall 1976 pledge class is the first to ac-
cept the challenge.  As of this writing they 
have committed to 100% participation. 
Once all of their pledges are in we will be 
challenging each pledge class to match or 
exceed their totals.

Campaign Update
Are You Up for the Challenge?

By Sean Lacey ’78

“There is probably no separate period 
in a man’s life which stands apart more 
distinctly in his memory or with happier 
recollection than the years he spent in 
college. He responds most readily to 
the feeling of a common bond with 
his fellows in becoming a living vital 
part of his University. New and lasting 
friendships are made happily and easily. 
He finds his new-made friends sharing 
this exuberance of youth, and so it 
most naturally follows that he joins his 
fellows in fraternity and those closer ties 
of friendship which they choose to call 
“brotherhood.” ~Anyonymous

On the Web

Don’t forget to register on our alumni 
web site, www.psuskull.com!

As a registered user, you can:
•  Search for contact info of Brothers 

in the online directory.
•  Browse photos and upload to your 

personal albums.
•  Read news of other Brothers and 

submit your own.
•  Discuss your football tailgate plans 

on the message boards.
•  Make a donation to the capital 

campaign.
•  And much more!

And best of all, it’s free! If you don’t 
yet have a password for our site, 
register today at www.psuskull.com. 
You’ll need your Member ID (found 
above your name and address on this 
newsletter) to follow the First Time 
Login instructions.

The Brothers and Alumni of Psi Chapter 
invite you to stop by the House to meet 

the new Brothers, and to see the most 
recent renovations. 
 	 Each Friday on home game weekends, 
the House will be open from 6 to 8 p.m. 
for you to stop by and meet the new 
Brothers. The House will also be open 
on Saturdays prior to kickoff. See the list 
of upcoming home games to the left. As 
the game times vary, we will be sending 
out e-mails updating you on the Saturday 
open house hours as well as any special 
events. 
 	 Also, keep track of the upcoming 
games, which are listed on the home page 
of www.psuskull.com. 
 	 Hope to see you back at the House this 
fall!

It’s Football Season!

L to R - back row: Kevin Olsavsky, Steve Yorko, 
Otto Grupp, Ron Coder, Steve Remero, Harry 
Zielinski, Len Dore. Eric Friberg joined in the 
weekend but is not pictured.
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William Sandston 1942
Miles W. Smith 1943
John B. Goldham 1948
Grant Davis 1949
Malcolm Fisher 1950
Hobart Pollard Jr. 1950
James Reinsmith 1950
Robert Schuster Sr. 1950
Richard Schweiker 1950
David Christopher 1951
Ronald Coder 1951
Vance Genzlinger 1951
Otto Grupp III 1951
Albert Haser 1951
C. Nat Netscher 1951
James Davis 1952
John Wylie 1952
Ralph E. Briedenthal 1953
Thomas Davies 1954
Ralph S. Laudenslayer 1954
Hugh M. Quigley Jr. 1954
R. Nevin Rupp 1954
Thomas Woolaway 1954
Graham Hume 1955
Frederick LeVan 1955
William Rother 1955
Philip Bailey 1957
Gene Foster 1957
Harold E. Pellow 1958

Jacob Shook 1958
Chet Buckenmaier Jr. 1959
Noel B. DeCavalcante 1959
Jack Javens 1959
Nicholas Molloy 1959
Robert Kiehl 1960
Paul Sheckler 1960
Richard Solt 1960
William Euwer 1961
Kenneth Louis 1961
Henry Oppermann Jr. 1961
William Swisshelm 1961
David Allison 1962
Samuel Curry Jr. 1962
Jon Hoffman 1964
George Baker 1965
Donald Barnes 1965
James Broadhurst 1965
William Chapas 1965
Donald D Dieter 1965
Robert Then 1965
Nicholas D. Hanks 1966
Joseph Koletar 1966
Anthony Perricelli 1967
Don F. Marshall 1968
Robert Brown 1969
William Gaul 1969
John A. Lapinski 1969
Paul McCartney 1969

Albert Murphy 1971 
Craig G. Hacker 1972
Gregory Peterson 1972
Jack R. Beighley 1973
Charles Miller 1973
Mark Nowakowski 1973
James Van Pelt II 1973
Christopher M. Teaf 1975
Edward O’Hanlan 1976
Michael Whitesell 1976
David Beck 1977
Michael Friel 1977
Thomas L. Hebel 1977
James Gaspari 1978 
Russell Hatton 1978
James Kerrigan 1978
Sean Lacey 1978
Peter Quinn 1978 
Charles V. Rabolli 1978
Stephen Rowe 1978
George Bodenger Esq. 1979
Thomas Paradiso 1980
Richard Deutsch 1981
Mark Bokelman 1982
Stephen Cramer 1982
Stephen Kelly 1983
Robert Kerrigan 1983
Christopher Genovese 1985
Andrija Silich 1985

Leonard Dore 1986
Jon Larry 1986
Kevin Olsavsky 1986
Robert Swiatek 1986
Bill Turner Jr. 1986
Michael Rycheck 1987
Matthew Brown 1989
Lance Kandler 1989
Richard Caccamise 1991
Rocky Fizzano 1991
Eric C. Friberg 1991
Roswell Lyon IV 1991
Bradley Ottinger 1991
James R. Hartman 1992
Andrew P. Friberg 1993
Lincoln Taylor 1993
Thomas Keating  2000
Michael Smith 1991, 1996

Donors as of 9/16/2009

Honor Roll of Donors
Building on our Heritage

The following alumni have made pledges or gifts to the Building on our Heritage capital campaign…

Add your name to the list! Make a pledge or gift online at www.psuskull.com. A class representative will contact you with 
more information in the coming weeks.
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The Psi Chapter House is Open before Home Games 
this Season! Details Inside…
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Charles D. Conrad 1941 
contributed $100,000 in 
1989 to the PSI CHAPTER 
ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP 
FUND. We are again using 
this fund for four $1,000 
scholarships to our new Psi 
Brothers.


